
Rock Creek Community Academy to host adult/ teen spelling bee
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Rock Creek Community Academy will host an adult/ teen spelling bee on Thursday,
March 14. Adults and teens, in teams of three to five people, are encouraged to
participate in this relaxed and fun atmosphere for the whole family to enjoy.       

  

 The entry fee will be $15 per person. Money raised from the spelling bee will support the
eighth grade Chicago trip. The deadline for entry will be Friday, February 22. Please
inquire about an entry form.

  

 For more information please call 812-246-9271 and ask for Beth Koopman or Leslie Riley
or e-mail them at bkoopman@rccasi.org  or lriley@rccasi.org .

  

 Rock Creek Community Academy is located at 11525 Highway 31 in Sellersburg.
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